

## Memories From NCTU Alumni

交大校友總會理事長/鄧啟福

Dear Mr. Lee,

On behalf of the Alumni Association Taiwan Chiao Tung University, I would like to express our profound grief to the death of your father. His contribution to the alumni of Chiao Tung University in the States as whole and the Bay Area in particular will stay in the memories of all Chiao Tung persons. I believe many of Chiao Tung persons have a lot to say about late Thomas Lee. For this reason the "The Voice of NCTU Alumni" plans to dedicate a special section, around 20 pages or so depending the incoming articles from those who would like to pay a tribute to the late Thomas in June or August issue. As for the Proposal, please see the attached page. To accomplish this, the editing board of "the Voice of NCTU Alumni" will ask your permission, help and certainly participation. We hope to hear from you at your convenience.

Sincerely Yours,

Chi Fu Den

Chairman, Alumni Association Taiwan Chiao Tung University 2001/3/19